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Outline 

• Forests today and in the 

 future 

• Research community 

 responses 

• Trends in major themes 

 being tackled today 

 





Forestry today 

Former 

Forestry 

Future 

Forestry 

Sustained yield Sustainable 

ecosystems 

Focus on cheap 

commodity 

products 

Focus on value-

added and 

‘smart’ 

products 

Focus on 

timber products 

Focus on the 

needs of people 



Forestry today 

Former 

Forestry 

Future 

Forestry 

Based on 

Newtonian 

economics 

Based on post-

Newtonian 

economics 

Based on natural 

sciences 

Based on social 

and natural 

sciences 

Focus on western 

experimental 

science 

Recognition and 

use of multiple 

scientific systems 

(including TEK) 



Forestry today 

Former 

Forestry 

Future 

Forestry 

Policy dominated 

by powerful 

stakeholders 

(industry) 

Policy dominated 

by needs of dis-

enfranchised 

Focus on industrial 

logging 

concessions 

Focus on 

community-based 

approaches 

Top-down control 

of decisions 

Participatory 

decision-making 



IUFRO Responses 

• Recognition that eight 

Divisions were inadequate 

• Split of Division 6 (social 

and economic science) 

• Creation of inter-

disciplinary Task Forces 

 



IUFRO Research Themes 

IUFRO Strategy for 2010-2014: 

 

• Forests for people 

• Climate change and forestry 

• Bioenergy and the forest 
products industry 

• Forest biodiversity 
conservation 

• Forest and water interactions 

• Resources for the future 
 



IUFRO Task Forces 

• Forests for People 

• Resources for the Future 

• Forests and Water Interactions 

• Forests and Human Health 

• Traditional Forest Knowledge 

• International Forest Governance 

• Education in Forest Science 

• Biodiversity and Ecosystem Services 

• Forest Bioenergy 

• Forests and Climate Change 

 



Forests for people 

• (Agro)forestry, food security 
and livelihoods 

• Culture and education 

• Recreation and eco-tourism 

• Urban and rural landscapes 

























20 years from now 

• Food security will be critical 

• Competition for land will be 

intense 

• Some countries may no longer 

have access to sufficient amounts 

of their land 

• Demand for recreation will have 

increased, particularly in urban 

and peri-urban areas 



Resources for the future 

• Trends in demand for 
innovative forest products, 
ecosystem goods and 
services and conflicting 
needs 

• Management options at the 
landscape level 

• Globalization and changes in 
governance systems 
 





$200 billion market 

in biorefinery 

products globally 

by 2015  















20 years from now 

• Wide range of new products 

coming from forests 

• Services will have adopted new 

importance 

• Forest ownership patterns will 

have changed (dramatically) 

• Governance issues will continue 

to be important 



Forest and water interactions 

• Effects of land-use and land-
cover change on watershed 
hydrology 

• Forest and water interactions 
under conditions of climate 
change, and response options 

• Region-specific interactions of 
forests and water (including 
water consumption by forest 
plantations) 
 













20 years from now 

• Water will much more limiting 

than today 

• Water will determine the survival 

of many of today’s forests 

• Water will determine forest policy 

in many areas 



Forests and Human Health 

 

• The role that forests play in 
improving human health 

• Forest livelihoods 

• Emerging diseases 



Forests and the 

associated 

wildlife are 

traditionally 

seen as a source 

of threat to 

human health  









Ebola Virus outbreaks 1979-2008 



20 years from now 

• Rising healthcare costs will have 

generated more interest in natural 

remedies 

• Forest owners will be paid for this 

service 

• Urban forests will be particularly 

significant for health benefits 

• More diseases will have been 

transferred to humans 



Traditional Forest Knowledge 

• The inter-relationships 
between traditional and formal 
(scientific) forest-related 
knowledge  

• Potential synergistic 
applications with sustainable 
forest management 










